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Discontinuation Information 

Previously, NXP Semiconductors announced the decision to scale down operations at 
our Oak Hill Fab, located in Austin, Texas, through General Notification 202009009G: 
NXP Semiconductors Will Scale Down Operations at Oak Hill Fab, Issued 11-Sep-2020. 
 
Continuing this process, NXP Semiconductors now announces Product Discontinuation 
Notification 202010062DN for some of the identified Oak Hill Fab End-of-Life products. 
These products consist of current devices and technologies, which will be migrated to 
new wafer fab site(s) either with exact, or with potentially modified form, fit, or function, 
when compared to the current Oak Hill Fab product. 
 
Please see attached for product specific discontinuation details, including product Last 
Order Date, Last Delivery Date, and potential replacement options. 
 
Your assistance with early Last Order quantity assessment and input is imperative to 
ensuring order fulfillment and satisfaction. 
 
Please consult with your NXP Sales Team if any questions or concerns. 

This Discontinuation Notice confirms to your company that NXP Semiconductors (NXP) 
is now discontinuing the manufacture of a number of its integrated circuits and discrete 
semiconductors listed in the Part Type Affected list included with this notification. In 
accordance with NXP product discontinuation policy and JEDEC EIA/JESD48, we are 
hereby giving notice of these product changes so that Tokyo Electron ltd can adjust their 
product purchasing records, or make any final lifetime purchases of the discontinued 
products that can still be supplied by NXP.  

While this Discontinuation Notice contains a number of NXP discontinued end-of-life 
Product Types, the Part Types Affected (PTA) list represents a small percentage of NXP 
overall semi-conductors product portfolio. Some of these discontinued products have had 



little to no recent sales history or they are at the end-of-life (EOL) stage. The PTA list 
may also cover a number of versions or selections of the same basic Product Type.  

We regret the inconvenience and impact this notice may cause. NXP Semiconductors' 
sales, marketing and distribution personnel stand ready to assist you in placing Tokyo 
Electron ltd's final orders, or in providing product information you require. On behalf of 
NXP Semiconductors, we appreciate your understanding and assistance in helping us to 
help you minimize the impact of this product discontinuation on your company. We look 
forward to NXP Semiconductors' continued support of your company's semiconductor 
requirements in the years to come.  

 
 

Related Notifications 

Notification Issue Date Effective Date Title 
202009009G 11-Sep-

2020 

 
NXP Semiconductors Will Scale Down Operations at 
Oak Hill Fab 

 

About NXP Semiconductors 

NXP Semiconductors N.V. (NASDAQ: NXPI) provides High Performance Mixed Signal 
and Standard Product solutions that leverage its leading RF, Analog, Power 
Management, Interface, Security and Digital Processing expertise. These innovations are 
used in a wide range of automotive, identification, wireless infrastructure, lighting, 
industrial, mobile, consumer and computing applications. 
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